
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 8th June 2022 

 
Dear Families, 

Year 3 Superhero Day Celebration 

Our topic for this half term is based on ‘Heroes and Superheroes’ so we would like to 

celebrate the children’s achievements with a special Superhero day towards the end of the 

term on Friday 15th July. This will be a day where we can share home learning projects and in 

school achievements around this topic as well as take part in some celebratory ‘Superhero’ 

themed activities.    
 
We thought it would add to the fun to dress up as their favourite hero for the day – this 

could be any character or person that they admire and feel is their hero and does not 

necessarily need to be a superhero costume. Dressing up is of course optional and we 

understand that not all children like to do so.  
 
We feel that this day will be the perfect way to showcase and celebrate together. Thank you 

for your continued support and we look forward to sharing our photos from the day on our 

class Twitter pages. 
 

 

Kindest regards 
 
Miss Fowler and the Year 3 Team 

  



 

 

 


